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Yolanda	Cash	Jackson,	shareholder	in	our	Government	Law	&	Lobbying	group,
has	been	selected	as	a	2018	“Gator	Great.”	Ms.	Jackson	will	be	honored	by	the
University	of	Florida	Association	of	Black	Alumni	–	South	Florida	Chapter,	at	an
awards	dinner	on	February	8	for	her	distinguished	career	as	one	of	the	state’s
leading	lobbyists	in	Tallahassee.
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